
 

March 20, 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Based on Governor Newsom’s latest address and executive order, we will temporarily close 
services today 3/20/2020 until further notice. We will keep you posted week to week. We are 
hopeful we can reopen on May 1, 2020. Be safe. Hug your children and let your loved ones 
know how much you love them. :) 
 
If your children are here we will be here until you pick up. No need to rush.  
 
Your spaces will be held with no tuition due for April. All our teachers plan to come back to 
work as our families start returning.  
 
Thank you for your kindness and support through all of this. Together as a family, a community, 
a city, a state, a nation, the world, we will get through this.  
 
Stay Safe, 
 

 
 
Jennifer Rice 
Director And Owner 
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